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JOHNSTON ALLISON HORD ATTORNEY, RAY 
FARRIS, PRESENTED WITH THE ORDER OF THE 
LONG LEAF PINE
Johnston Allison Hord attorney, Ray Farris, was presented with The Order of the Long Leaf Pine on 
September 6, 2017.

The Order of the Long Leaf Pine is awarded to persons for exemplary service to the State of North 
Carolina and their communities that is above and beyond the call of duty and which has made a 
significant impact and strengthened North Carolina.

We are appreciative of Ray’s impact, not only in our local community, but also the UNC system and 
the legal industry throughout North Carolina. Congratulations, Ray, upon receiving a well-deserved 
Order of the Long Leaf Pine tribute. 

Please note that the above JAH article does not constitute legal advice nor does it create an attorney-
client relationship.  Should you be in need of legal services regarding a particular matter, please 
reach out directly to one of our attorneys. Click here for our full website disclaimer.

https://www.jahlaw.com/disclaimer-johnston-allison-hord/

